
Important Update: Change in Subscription 

Pricing 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an upcoming change 

to the pricing of our subscription service. 

As of [Effective Date], the monthly subscription fee will be adjusted from [Old Price] to [New 

Price]. This change is necessary to continue providing you with high-quality services and 

improvements. 

We appreciate your understanding and continued support. If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding this change, please feel free to contact our customer service team at [Customer 

Service Email/Phone Number]. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Contact Information] 


